
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Please take notice that on Sept. 12, 2024 at 4:00 P.M., the Board of Directors of the Papio-Missouri River 

Natural Resources District will hold a public hearing on the acquisition of real property for the Papio 

Dam Site 19 Project which is generally located at 192nd Street and Giles Road.  Such hearing will be held 

at the principal offices of the District at 8901 South 154th Street, Omaha, Nebraska 68138-3621. 

 


